
How to use the new  
Graduate Study Reimbursement App 

 

Navigate to the LEARN website (http://learn.k12.ct.us) 

Hover over For Staff  Office 365 & SharePoint Online  Graduate Study Reimbursement 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://learn.k12.ct.us/


 

If you are not signed in, use your LEARN issued e-mail and password. 

**Very important – You must select “Allow” in this step in order for the app to read your account information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important information is posted in this area 
regarding Application requirements, important 
dates and timelines. 

Click here to start a new 
application (one per course) 



Enter in the start date of the course to continue with the application.  

**The application will only be accepted if you are submitting this application at least 15 days in advance of the start date of the course. 

Select “Submit” when finished. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After submission, you may add another course or go to “My Courses” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



After submission, you will receive a confirmation e-mail with notification that your application is submitted and pending eligibility by the LEARN Executive Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Once your course has been reviewed for eligibility and it has been deemed eligible, you will receive an e-mail.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

How to upload required documentation 

 
Select “My Courses”  



Select your course, then “Upload documents” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      1. Select the type of document.      2. Select “Attach file” to find the document      3. Select “Upload” to finish  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

You will now see your document in the right hand of the application. You may add more until you are finished. Click “Closed” when finished. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once you have uploaded all required documents and your application has been reviewed, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

After documentation has been reviewed and ready for payment approval by the Executive Director, you will receive an e-mail. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once payment is approved by the Executive Director, you will also receive an e-mail. 

 


